
READING THE BIBLE THROUGH: January 

    1 Genesis 1 – 4  

    2 Genesis 5 – 8  

    3 Genesis 9 – 12  

    4 Genesis 13 – 17  

    5 Genesis 18 – 20  

    6 Genesis 21 – 23  

    7 Genesis 24 – 25  

    8 Genesis 26 – 28  

    9 Genesis 29 – 31  

  10 Genesis 32 – 35  

  11 Genesis 36 – 38  

  12 Genesis 39 – 41  

  13 Genesis 42 – 43  

  14 Genesis 44 – 46  

  15 Genesis 47 – 50  

  16 Exodus 1 – 4  

  17 Exodus 5 – 7  

  18 Exodus 8 – 10  

  19 Exodus 11 – 13  

  20 Exodus 14 – 16  

  21 Exodus 17 – 20  

  22 Exodus 21 – 23  

  23 Exodus 24 – 27  

  24 Exodus 28 – 30  

  25 Exodus 31 – 34  

  26 Exodus 35 – 37  

  27 Exodus 38 – 40  

  28 Leviticus 1 – 4  

  29 Leviticus 5 – 7  

  30 Leviticus 8 – 10  

  31 Leviticus 11 – 13  

Connect with us any time on Facebook, Instagram, 
YouTube, and our website at @WetumpkaFirst 

and www.WetumpkaFirst.com 

January 12, 2025 
Baptism of  the Lord 

Mission Statement:                                                         
Worship Passionately 
Love Extravagantly 

Witness Boldly 

First Methodist Church Wetumpka 
306 W. Tuskeena Street Wetumpka, AL 36092  

Phone: 334-567-7865 | Email: secretary@firstwetumpka.com 

To give, please use the offering plates located at each 
entrance or visit www.wetumpkafirst.com/give. 

We are excited to 

begin a new yearly 

Bible reading plan  

this month from           

Dr. David Jeremiah. 

Be sure to check out 

tips for reading the 

Bible daily in the       

January newsletter. 



Order of  Worship              
Liturgical Color: White 

 

Welcome and Announcements                             Deanna Nelson 

Prelude                                                                    Kathy Willis 

*Hymn            “Lead On, O King Eternal”  (vs. 1-3)       Pg. 478 

Affirmation of  Faith   (The Apostles Creed)           Congregation 

Children’s Moment                                                   Mrs. Ashley 
  (Children ages 4—4th grade exit for Children’s Church today)  
 
*Doxology   (Ushers bring the offering forward)          Congregation 

Prayer Concerns                                            Rev. Matt Albritton 

Lord’s Prayer                                                 Rev. Matt Albritton 

Anthem                     “Give Me Jesus”                   Chancel Choir 

Scripture                      Psalm 25: 1-9            Rev. Matt Albritton 

Sermon                      Different Results         Rev. Matt Albritton 

*Hymn                  “Where He Leads Me”   (vs. 1,5)        Pg. 516   

Postlude                                                                  Kathy Willis 

*Please stand as you are able.  

 
 

   The beautiful flowers placed on the altar this morning   
are given to the Glory of  God and in loving memory                  

of  Mac McCune by Jonny McCune. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

                                                  
KEENAGERS 2025 PLANNING MEETING                                  
This Tuesday, January 14 at 9:30 a.m. in Wesley Hall. Bring your 
great ideas for places to eat, explore and enjoy in 2025! Everyone is 
invited! 
 
This week…...It’s our first Wednesday of the new year when things 
are just getting kicked off! This is a wonderful time to begin                  
participating in all of our Wednesday activities! 
 
Wednesday Activities begin on January 15: 
• Bus pickup from school—children and youth activities!

VOLUNTEERS ARE ALWAYS NEEDED FOR OUR 
CHILDREN AND YOUTH PROGRAMS! See Ashley or          
Jamie if you would like to join our team of fabulous volunteers. 

• Our most talented kitchen crew will be serving a delicious meal 
each week from 5:15—6 p.m. in our FLC. This week’s menu is 
poppyseed chicken over rice, roasted maple brown sugar glazed 
carrots, fruit salad and dessert. 

• Don’t forget that Brother Matt will begin a new adult Bible study, 
“The Gospel of John”. Class will meet at 6 p.m. upstairs in the                   
Cornerstone Sunday School Classroom.  

 
Do you have a 2025 calendar that you don’t plan to use? Sisters In 
Service is again collecting your unused or unwanted calendars.           
There will be a white basket under the table next to our secretary’s 
office for collection purposes. We will once again donate them to   
our local assisted living facility. Thank you for your help!                              
Alice Barnhart, SIS President 
 

                                   PRAYER CONCERNS: 
Nancy Holdbrooks    Jennie Payne    Mark Albritton 

Cornbread       Elliott Abernethy   Beth West         

Scarlotte & John Holmes  Pat Foley  


